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Call for Submissions
ICTAZ Constitution Review
As you may recall, during our 15th Annual General Meeting, we 

collectively agreed on the need for a thorough and consultative 

review of the Association’s Constitution. I am pleased to inform 

you that this review process is now underway in preparation for 

the 16th Annual General Meeting.

We invite all members to submit proposed amendments for 

consideration. These submissions will be discussed during 

virtual webinar sessions organized by the Constitution Review 

Committee. Following these sessions, the committee will 

facilitate a two-day walk-in period for in-person submissions 

and compilation of all received inputs. The next steps in the 

review process will be communicated thereafter.

Information and
Communications Technology 
Association of Zambia

Submissions are open until Monday, 10th March 2025, at 08:00 AM. 

Please send your proposed amendments to constitution@ictaz.org.zm.


